TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING AGENDA January 22, 2001

6:00 P.M. CALL MEETING TO ORDER -

- Review letter submitted by MCT Telecom regarding replacement of poles on Smith Road and Elm Ave.
- Bennington/Antrim Bridge
- Review proposed contract received from Jeff Earls for the proposed revaluation.

• Miscellaneous items to sign

bed from Research

TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 22, 2001

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Phil Dwight and Sherry Miller.

6:00 p.m. Meeting called to order -

MCT Telecom -

The Selectmen reviewed a letter received from MCT Telecom stating that they are looking to replace some poles on Smith Road and Elm Ave. Selectman Dwight spoke with the Town Attorney who stated that this is within the jurisdiction of the Planning Board.

Antrim/Bennington Bridge -

The Selectmen reviewed the estimate received from the State of New Hampshire for replacement of the Antrim/Bennington Bridge. After a brief discussion it was decided that we would table this matter until a later date

Chadwick Bid -

Ben Chadwick a submitted a bid for the maintenance of the Town Parks and Cemeteries and a bid for the upkeep of the Meeting House Hill Cemetery. The Selectmen agreed to accept the bid of \$6,970. For the Parks and Cemeteries, but chose wait and view the Meeting Hill Cemetery after the snow is gone to see how it looks.

Miscellaneous items signed -

1 Intent to Cut

1 Application for Current Use

1 Application for Veteran's Exemption

Review and Approve minutes -

The minutes of December 4 & 11, 2000 were unanimously approved.

There being no further business to come before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Thous Haling Sherry Miller